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June 26, 2012

J#09-88-601
Alameda County Environmental Health Services RECEIVED
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6577 1:18 pm, Jul 09, 2012

Alameda County

Attn: - Ms. Dilan Roe, PE Environmental Health

RE: Request for Response — Case Evaluation & Justification for No Further Action
Former Richfield Oil Company Station #472, 6415 International Boulevard,
Oakland, California; ACEHS Case #R00002982

Dear Ms. Roe,

On behalf of Atlantic Richfield Company (ARC), Broadbent & Associates, Inc. (Broadbent)
submitted to the Alameda County Environmental Health Services (ACEHS) a Case Evaluation
& Justification for No Further Action (November 21, 2011) concerning the Former Richfield Oil
Company Station #472 at 6415 International Boulevard in Oakland (ACEHS Case #R02982).
Based on Broadbent’s review presented within the document, the above referenced case does not
appear to pose a significant threat to human health, environmental receptors, or the reasonably
anticipated beneficial uses of water, and appears to meet the criteria of the State’s Low-Threat
Underground Storage Tank Case Closure Policy.

A response was not previously received from ACEHS following the submittal of this report.
Because of the recent change in ACEHS oversight personnel for this case, ARC and Broadbent
respectfully request your review and a response to the aforementioned report at this time.

We are very interested in facilitating your review of this closure request and would be happy to
meet with you to discuss the justification for closure at your convenience. If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact me at (530) 566-1400.

Sincerely,
BROADBENT & ASSOCIATES, INC.

A AT

Tom Venus, PE
Senior Engineer

W Ms. Shannon Couch, Atlantic Richfield Company (submitted via ENFOS)
Electronic copy uploaded to GeoTracker
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